Hedge funds industry the target of
unreasonable criticism

The Alternative investment Management Association (“AIMA”) - the global hedge fund industry
association - notes that the hedge fund industry is facing a renewed wave of unwarranted criticism
at a time when many hedge fund managers are doing what they se
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